
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. JAMES ANGLICAN NEWS 

Jan. 23-30, 2022 
 

January 23: 

The Sanctuary Candle is given to the Glory of God and in 
loving memory of Angela Walsh by Sadie Walsh. 

 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is given to the Glory of God and in 
loving memory of Mary Ann Julius by her family. 

 
January 30: 

The Sanctuary Candle is given to the Glory of God and in 
loving memory of Jack and Audrey Coddington by the 

Coddington family. 
 

We pray for God’s healing power  
in the lives of: 

 

Betty, Sophie, Earl, Faye, 
Sam, Sadie, Erika, 
Ron and Joanne 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

Happy Birthday to Arlene Callender who celebrates on the 26th!  
Have a wonderful day. 

FAMILY PRAYERS 
 

Please bless Rea & Becky Mahaffy and  

Shirley & John Mason and their families.  

VESTRY 
 

Vestry will be held on Sunday, February 6th at 1:00pm on Zoom. 
Link will be sent out closer to the date.  Tina will be emailing a copy of 
the Vestry report to all active members of the church. If you would like 

a printed copy of the Vestry report, please let her know. 

GROCERY TAPES 
 

We no longer need to save our grocery tapes from the Foodland grocery store.  They are 
no longer participating in the save a tape program.  However, we are still collecting 
the grocery tapes from the Independent. Last year, we raised $420.00 from them. 

Thank you, Cathy Cubberley 
 

 


